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February 8, 1957

Mr. Emery Arnold

0il Conservation Commission
120 East Chaco Street
Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

This letter is to notify you that El Paso Natural Gas
Company intends to change plans on dual completion of the
San Juan 27-5 Unit #19, SW/4 Section 20, 27N, 5W.

We were unable to complete this well in the Pictured
1iffs as originally intended, so the well will be completed
as a Mesa Verde well only.

Yours very truly,

-~

£ '/// /7
E. J. Coel
Senior Petroleum Engineer

EJC:ajh
cc: Phil McGrath
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